
27/2/17 

Jonathan Weale 

To the Research Director, Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee, 

I am a close friend to a family that has lost their daughter and sister to domestic violence. I have seen 

the weight of the burden that has to be carried around day to day by these victims, and any law that is 

introduced to lift this weight will be beneficial. 

The death of Teresa Bradford is an example of why there needs to be laws in place to stop known 

violent people from walking the streets. 

I agree with all of the objectives listed on this Bill. 

Kind Regards, 

Jonathan Weale 
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